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Summary:

Popovic is concerned with announcing "the messages" and requests that the Embassy
contact him immediately.
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Ministry of Foreign Affairs, FPRY 

Sending: Cabinet of Josip Djordja
		
Received: 

No. 435139	
				
Taken into process: 

Date: 29.X 1962
				
Completed: 

Telegram

VERY URGENT

Embassy of FPRY - Rio

Yours 405.
Consented and interested in an announcing the messages. If they agree, they could
be announced today, if impossible - tomorrow morning. It is not necessary to pinpoint
the hour. Contact immediately.

Koča


